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ECHO Nominated for Perrys Exceptional Award

We are delighted to announce that ECHO has been shortlisted for a 2018 Perrys Exceptional Award.
Launched in 2016 by Kent-based accountants Perrys, these awards recognise inspirational charities,
individuals and businesses across the country.

ECHO were nominated by the Kent NatWest team. Throughout this year NatWest have been supporting
ECHO as their Charity of the Year and have so far raised over £45,000 to fund vital services for heart
children and their families.

ECHO are committed to providing support from the moment of diagnosis, through treatment, care or
bereavement and the charity is a crucial point of contact for families across London, Kent and the Home
Counties.

The winners will be announced at a ceremony at Leeds Castle in Maidstone on Thursday, 8 November.

Thank you NatWest!

9/11/2018 Update: Although ECHO did not win the award, we were delighted to be nominated and in
attendance to celebrate all the amazing work going on throughout Kent. Congratulations to Emmaus
Dover charity for their work helping homeless people in Dover find a home and provides support to help
them learn new skills for jobs.


